May 15, 2019

County of San Diego,

Attn Jim Bennett

5510 Overland Avenue, Suite 310
San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Jim

As you already know, Borrego Water District retained the services of Environmental Navigation
Services, Inc. (ENSI) to provide a variety of studies related to the implementation of the
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the Borrego Springs Subbasin (Basin) of the Borrego
Valley Groundwater Basin and its possible impacts upon BWD infrastructure and the Borrego
Springs Economy. All of the Reports have now been completed and BWD is submitting them to
The County and become part of the public record for the comment period of this Basin’s GSP.

Sincerely

Kathy Dice, President
Board of Directors



